
     

     

     

    

                                                                                                                                         

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 
Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   
Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

 
 

Friday, 5th January, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back and Happy New Year. I hope you have had a restful New Year, and that the children are ready 
to learn. We now have a new topic, Blooming Brilliant Britain. In this topic, we will be learning about the four 
countries of the UK, starting with Scotland and Wales. We will have two dressing up days this half term – a 
Scottish dressing up day on Friday 26th January, where you can wear Scottish clothes or the colours of the 
Scottish flag (blue and white) or purple for the Scottish flower, the thistle; and a Welsh dress up day on 
Thursday 8th February, where we will wear either yellow for the daffodil, the flower of Wales, or red for the flag.  
 
Please complete the homework in the light pink book given at the beginning of the year. There are lots of 
lovely activities linked to our topic that will help children’s learning. Please return this by Friday, 2nd February. 
On this day, all the children will share their homework. 
 
To make learning fun and meaningful over the coming term, we have arranged lots of experiences that the 
children will really enjoy, including a trip to the park and a trip to Bolling Hall Museum on 9th February 2023. 
 
Each week, children bring home their two reading books. Please read these books at home every day and 
sign the reading record each time your child reads. 
 
Here are a few reminders of the days, dates and times that are important this term. 
 

• The door to Year 1 opens at 8.35am and closes at 8.45am. The register is taken at 9.00 am. Please 
ensure that children are in school on time as children who are late miss important learning. 

• Please collect children promptly from their classroom door at 3.15pm. 

• PE is on Tuesday. Children should come to school wearing their PE kit. 

• All children must have pumps in school. 

• Library books will be changed on a Friday 

• Reading books will be changed every Thursday – please bring book bags in every day so staff can 
read with your child. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Bailey and Miss Atkinson  
Year 1 Teachers 


